
2019/20 Through 2021/22 Gap Year Plan 

 

Recently, the FLDOE has shifted the adoption timeline in response to Governor’s DeSantis’ executive order to move away from the 

Common Core State standards. This shift will cause numerous “gap years” for multiple subjects. A gap year is a year in which the 

materials we use are outside of prior adoption contracts and must be purchased from selected curricular providers. For example, our 

ELA adopted materials are contracted for use for five years. Beyond year five, the district will need to purchase student consumable 

texts for each year of extended use. The graphic below shows the projected gap years for the next decade.  

 

 

 

 

Our plan to address these upcoming gap year needs is as follows: 

Math – 2018-19 was an adoption year for mathematics and our teachers have thoroughly reviewed new math materials that better 

meet the needs of our students than our current math materials do. For this reason, we plan to move forward with the purchase of 

these new materials for the gap year period for most of our math courses. Elementary & Middle grades will purchase Pearson’s 

Envision Math series. High School courses other than Algebra 1, Geometry, and Algebra 2 (also called AGA) will purchase Cengage 

materials. AGA courses will purchase a three year extension of digital services from their current provider, Houghton Mifflin 

Harcourt. 



Science – Science will purchase a one year extension for all courses that involve a student consumable from our current providers, 

Houghton Mifflin Harcourt, Pearson, McGraw Hill, and Cengage. 

 

ELA – ELA will purchase a two year extension for all courses that involve a student consumable from our current providers, 

Houghton Mifflin Harcourt (Elementary, Middle), SpringBoard (High School). 

 

Social Studies – Social Studies will purchase a one year extension for all courses that involve a student consumable from our current 

provider, McGraw Hill. 

 


